A

k133 West Main Street Sy
Farmington, New Mexico - R

February 17th, 1956

»

Mr. Phil McGrath

U. S. G. Sl

Department of Interior
P. 0. Box 965
Farmington, New Mexico

Dear Mr. McGrath:

Attached are two "Notice of Intention to Drill" on wells in the Cox
Canyon Unit.

On Cox Canyon Well 7-17 the drilling unit will include the E/2 of
the W/2 and the W/2 of the E/2 of S8ection 17, 320 Acres. Pacific
bas received administrative approval from the New Mexico 0il & Ces
Conservation Commission for this non-standard unit and the order
will be issued February 16th or 1Tth.

Cox Canyon Well 8-8 will include the E/2 of Section 8 and the E/2 of
the E/2 of Section 17, 326.28 Acres. This drilling unit vas formed
at the request of the New Mexico 0il & Gas Comservation Commission.
Formal approvael has not been received on this unit but the hearing
is scheduled for March Sth, 1956.

Both of these wells are on the 1956 "Plan of Development” and if at
all possible please approve both "Notice of Intention to Drill”.

TAD:blm

cc: Emery Arnold”
W. B. Macey







